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Dear Family and Guardians,

Verto is a study abroad program where students will have select weekends available to
travel independently. These trips are not organized by Verto and can include events
outside the city where the program takes place. All students must complete Verto’s
Independent Travel Form each time they are planning to travel for longer than a day
outside of Verto sponsored events.

You are required to complete this form if your Verto participant is under the age of 18
while abroad with Verto.

Please email this completed form to our Dean of Students Office
(deanofstudents@vertoeducation.org) and the Verto program location email [location
city]@ vertoeducation.org (ex:Prague@vertoeducation.org; Florence@; London@;
BuenosAires@; Seville@)

mailto:Deanofstudents@vertoeducation.org
mailto:Prague@vertoeducation.org



